Barbara Hoppes

From: Barbara Hoppes

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 2:25 PM

To: kal.gandhi@yahoo.com

Cc: Kellie Perkins; Thomas Davis

Subject: Sign Registration No. 12180 Cherokee County, Tahlequah US-62
Attachments: 20210629140834540.pdf

Mr. Gandhi,

In our telephone conversation today we discussed the options for the Tahlequah Motor Lodge sign located on the east
side of US-62 in Tahlequah. | informed you that $20 permit renewal fee was not paid in the month of March making the
sign illegal, and you let me know that the motor lodge no longer exists.

We discussed options: 1) Pay the $20 renewal fee and utilize the sign for other advertisement, providing that the
agreement with Mr. Stu Wheeler (property owner) was still valid. Or 2) Remove the sign within 60 days (August 29",
2021) of this email notification.

| understand that you intend to discuss this with your partner and get back with us regarding your decision. Please let us
know your intentions prior to August 29" or the file will be forwarded to our Legal Division.

| have attached a photo of the sign in question and apologize for sending such an old one, | was assigned a new
computer recently and do not have access to our current uploaded photos.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Barbara Foppes

Manager, Outdoor Advertising Control Branch
Right-of-Way & Utilities Division

200 N.E. 215t Street, Room 2 A-1

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

(405) 521-3005
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